
 

 
 PAUL R. LEPAGE PAUL MERCER 

 GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER 

 

 

S T A T E  O F  M A I N E  

D E P A R T M E N T  O F   
 

E N V I R O N M E N T A L  P R O T E C T I O N  
 

  
August 1, 2017 
 
Ms. Robin Libby 
Treasurer, Maine Pure 
P.O. Box 603 
Fryeburg, ME. 04037 
e-mail: r_libby@outlook.com 
 
RE: Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #MEU508254 

Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) Application #W008254 
  Permit Retirement 
 
Dear Ms Libby: 
 
The Department is in receipt of your July 27, 2017, letter requesting the Department retire the above 
reference permit/license due to the closure of the Maine Pure facility in the Town of Fryeburg. By this 
letter, the Department of Environmental Protection is granting your request to retire the permit/license. 
 
We will be inactivating the treatment plant covered by permit/license in our database so that Discharge 
Monitoring Reports and billing statements will not be sent to you in the future. By copy of this letter, we 
are notifying the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency that we are terminating the permit/license. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me via electronic mail at 
gregg.wood@maine.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gregg Wood 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Water Quality 
 
Enc. 
 
cc: Stuart Rose, DEP/SMRO  Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO 

Sandy Mojica, USEPA  Olga Vergara, USEPA  Marelyn Vega, USEPA   
David Webster, USEPA 
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